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I oppose this bill. As a current Oregon paramedic and a previous California 

paramedic, I have a unique perspective. I believe the overall prehospital quality of 

care is better here in Oregon. I do believe that is a direct result of holding our 

paramedics to a higher stander in education. As others have stated, this is a step 

backwards for our state. 


